
 November 10, 2021 Band Booster Meeting 
 7:00 PM 
 Virtual Meeting 

 Attendance: 
 Brain Wisniewski  Patty Richardson  David Horton 
 Patricia Manley  Leah Varone  Ruth Katona 
 Anthony Rex  Lisa Wisniewski  Teresa Golden 
 Traci Carter  Emily Haverfield 

 Approval of 9/152021 Minutes:  1st: Ruth Katona  2nd: Teresa Golden 

 President - 
 *We have made it through the contest and regular game portion of marching band.  Huge thank 
 you to those that helped each week.  Please have your student dress warmly for the games. 
 Layers, hand warmers, are just a couple ideas. 

 Director - 
 Please pay attention to the FYI’s each week.  Report times will change as well as other game 
 specific information. 

 Vice President - 
 *Der Dutchman - we need 3 people (2 vehicles for sure, 3 packers is faster) to drive to Plain 
 City, count, pack, pick up our order and deliver it to the concession stand.  Pick up time is 1:00 
 pm.  Patty will meet you there to unload and count. 
 *SCRIP gift card orders are due by Wednesday at 9 pm.  She will have them for pick up on the 
 weekends. 

 Treasurer - 
 *Fundraising credits in charms can be sent to Gateway for your DC trip account.  We will do this 
 at one time in January. 

 Secretary - 
 *Thank you to those that filled in last minute to help out in the many areas so far this season. 
 We will be sending out the list of needed help each week from here on out. 

 Uniforms - 
 We are still connected with Tide cleaners for individual cleaning.  Check for body odor and get it 
 cleaned please if needed.  Otherwise the mass cleanings we have returned to our previous 
 cleaner and avoiding using Tide for the larger amount. 
 In the event of a loss any week from here on, uniforms are expected to be returned THAT 
 evening.  It is advised to send your student to school with the black hanger that has their name 
 and uniform information on it as well as the garment bag. 
 Items to be returned: 
 Garment Bag 
 Jacket 
 Pants 
 Hat 



 Questions/Comments/Suggestions: 
 *Duffle bags - if want to order, Brian provided the name of Lancaster Sporting Goods.  Contact 
 them to purchase directly.  Boosters are no longer ordering, we switched to garment bags. 
 *Shoes - anyone else having problems?  A few years ago we switched to non-leather option. 
 Many families are replacing them every year due to cracking.  Discussion on switching back to 
 the leather.  Not a savings if we are replacing them every year. 
 *Warm ups - several years ago, we had warm ups.  On non-uniform days, these looked better 
 than jeans.  Poll was asked as to whether families would like this to be considered.  Several 
 yes, but would like to know the cost. 
 *Concert??  December 16, Concert black. Girls, black dress (past knees, cover shoulders, or 
 shirt and pants/skirt (past knees).  Guys, black slacks, white button up shirt. 

 Adjournment: 1st: Ruth Katona  2nd: Leah Varone 


